Call for proposals under Small Projects Fund 2022 to 2023 in Ukraine

The British Embassy Kyiv invites project proposals to support local governance and civil society in Ukraine.

Damehood conferred: May 2022

The Queen has been pleased to approve that the honour of Damehood be conferred upon Deborah James.

Regional Cabinet Meeting: 12 May 2022

The Prime Minister hosted a Regional Cabinet meeting in Stoke-on-Trent.

<u>Cabinet Office appoints National Cyber</u> <u>Advisory Board Co-Chair</u>

Sharon Barber joins Chancellor of the Duchy of Lancaster as co-chair of the National Cyber Advisory Board (NCAB).

Beales Corner flood defence consultation open until 31 May

The Environment Agency's consultation about proposals to reduce flood risk at Beales Corner is open until the end of May.